RRARZHLETINIMNHMBREICHT SV ¥ T2 « AuUITUCERLRNLD
BRENZ—

] B 55 B o

A (ITUC) DY ¥ T v « NuyERELV4A16H KRBT
L= KRHEIZx L,

BRENOLY =R E LT,

19 April 2016
Dear Brother Kozu,

The international trade union movement was shocked and saddened by the impacts of
the earthquakes that have hit Japan causing death, injury and destruction.

We wish to convey our most sincere condolences and sympathy to the families of
those who lost their lives, and to those who were injured.

Our thoughts are with you, and we wish every success for the recovery and
reconstruction efforts.

Yours sincerely,

General Secretary
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